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MEMORANDUM 

 

 
TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees  
  
FROM: Kip Harrington, Planner III 
 
DATE: January 22, 2020 
 
RE: 20TP010 – Approve the 2020 Unified Planning Work Program Amendment 

#20-01  
 
Attached is an amendment to the 2020 Unified Planning Work Program to add the SDDOT US 
Highway 16 Corridor Study which was inadvertently omitted. The funding for the study is included 
in the 2020 Unified Planning Work Program. The additional work activity within the Professional 
Services/Consultant Services is amended as follows: 
 

Year Item # Project Description  

  Professional Services/Consultant Services  

2020 i. Complete the SDDOT US Highway 16 Corridor Study  

 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the 2020 Unified 
Planning Work Program Amendment #20-01.
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